STATE OF

COLORADO Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Casey Evans P-2021-011

caseyevans69@gmail.com <caseyevans69@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 12:21 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

My calculation were incorrect it should say ...

The total cubic yards disturbed will be 9,300 cubic yard of material. That includes 30 pits plus 3 ponds on two sits.
If you could please add corrections that would be great.

Thanks for your time

Casey Evans
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